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Dear Neighbors, 
  
As the elections draw closer, I encourage everyone to make sure they 
are registered to vote and to make a plan to vote on Nov. 5! 
  
Voting is the keystone to our American democracy. When you vote, you 
help to create a more equitable and responsive society. 
  
To register to vote please click here. 
  
To learn more about voting in York County, including about mail-in, 
absentee, and in-person voting options available to you, click here. 

  

 

Around the District  
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I am proud to announce the School District of the City of York has been 
awarded a $3,385,636 grant from the state to cover the costs of 
remediating the district’s school buildings and make them safer. 
  
The money will be used to fix environmental hazards, including the 
elimination of any lead, mold, and asbestos; and to repair and replace 
heaters and air conditioners where needed. It comes from the state’s 
Public School Environmental Repairs Program, under funding approved 
by the legislature in the 2023-24 state budget. 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 
 

 

It was educational for me to visit the York County Solid Waste & Refuse 
Authority in Manchester Township. This center, which employs about 55 
people, produces more than a quarter Million megawatts of power each 
year... from waste. In addition, it safely breaks down and recycles a lot of 
York County's waste. Thank you for the tour! 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 
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Congratulations to Move Forward Counseling for their ribbon cutting 
this past Thursday! With over 60 licensed therapists between their 7 
therapy offices, they can take in new clients at much higher rates with 
this new space. They also offer free online counseling for homeless 
students via the Bridge Project in PA. I hope that many constituents will 
be able to utilize their services, and look forward to seeing your impact 
on the community! 

  

 

My Events  



 

https://enews.pahouse.net/q/iPiVnLa4BbW6lh0XW2B01l5fitbixiXIEG4ZcOJbGlzYUB3aGl0ZXJLvc2VzZW5pb3JjZW50ZXIub3Jnw4gT9MoIFe1cIt_t1ndt9RiPEjWLA


 

I'm excited to be hosting a  
Multicultural Small Business Resource Fair  

on October 6th! 
  

 Businesses can attend for networking, as well as information on grants, 
small business loans, and state licensing. We will do our best to answer 
any questions you may have or get you in contact with those who have 

the answers.  
  

https://enews.pahouse.net/q/Y2-Um3kf_GQHv20Xtz79HHTvl1lP9bdAhWHZcOJbGlzYLUB3aGl0ZXJvc2VzZW5pb3JjZW50ZXIub3Jnw4g_JxRsKyde60tWi0GrOddBfuZVQ


The event is open to the public so we can all get to know more about 
our neighbors and the resources available throughout the community.  

  
I hope this event encourages us all to shop small & support each other! 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 

 

A collection box will be outside my office at 53 E. North St. from 
Sept. 23-29 for National Diaper Needs Awareness Week. 

  
Donations of diapers, wipes, and adult incontinence products will be 

accepted and distributed to local nonprofits throughout the 95th 
Legislative District. 

  
Please reach out to my office (717) 848-9595 with any questions. 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 



 



 

  

 

Program Reminders  



 

We have heard from DHS, as well as constituents, that EBT scammers 
have been skimming SNAP benefits at extremely high rates. If you 
believe you have been the victim of such a scam, please reach out to 
your local County Assistance Office. My District Office has the form to 
report skimmed EBT cards, which we can submit to the Department of 
Human Services. However, you choose to submit this information, take 
these steps as soon as you are able to! The quicker you report it, the 
quicker you can get re-issued a new card, and the quicker your benefits 
can be re-issued to you! 
  
PLEASE NOTE: There is misinformation that my District Office now 
handles Food Stamps reimbursement, we do not. As always, the 



Department of Human Services and your County Assistance Offices 
oversee EBT/SNAP benefits. Our office can simply submit an inquiry on 
your behalf in the event of questions, concerns, and special 
circumstances regarding your benefits. If you have any question or 
require assistance, please contact my office at 717.848.9595 
  
 Again, We DO NOT reinstate SNAP benefits in my office. 

  

 

Community Events  



 



▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 

 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 

https://enews.pahouse.net/q/SxZx2tdpO_zIwd0XAHU3s4XIbyTnCC5SzbfZcOLJbGlzYUB3aGl0ZXJvc2VzZW5pb3JjZW50ZXIub3Jnw4gP92ZkRSjcJm8oL545kioAjjYnQ


 

Join the YCEA Join at Summit Grove next week on Wednesday, 
September 25 for a BLOOM Bootcamp to hear from experts on York’s 
outdoor economy and how local small businesses can leverage its 
nearly $150 million in annual consumer spending! 
  
Register here: https://bloomyork.org/education/ 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 

https://enews.pahouse.net/q/BFZpttl6lwsSQa0XDNmvNLDLzNhBPfMYB74HZcOJbGlzYUB3aGl0ZXJvc2VzZW5pb3JjZW50ZXIub3Jnw4gWUbZ84y0frFALbcb3zepwl5D3Q


 

 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 



 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 



 

There are OPTIONS when it comes to one’s education, and Job Corps is 
one of them! Explore the option to live a campus lifestyle while earning 
your high school diploma, learning a skilled trade, and earning while 

you learn!  
  

Use the contact info on the flyer for more information or to sign up. 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 



 

Saturday, Sept. 21 | 9 a.m. - Noon 
WellSpan York Cancer Center: 25 Monument Road, York 
  
For breast cancer survivors and everyone who is interested in breast 
health and wellness. Will feature: 
  

• Presentation by Heather Thieme, MD, Breast Surgeon and 
Director of the WellSpan Breast Program and introduction of 
Kristina Nikolova, MD 

  
• Mammograms (by appointment): call 717-GO-MAMMO (717-466-

2666) to schedule yours  
  

• Healthy Cooking Class presented by licensed dietitians 
  

• Stretching demo and hand massage  
  

• Bra fittings 
  

• Breast care informational tables 
  

• Continental breakfast; "On My Grind" coffee truck; sweet treat 
swag bag for attendees; and gift basket giveaways for breast 
cancer survivors 

  
• Raffles, games, health screenings and more! 



▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 

 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 



 

▫   ▫   ▫   ▫   ▫ 



 

  

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this e-mail.  If you 
know about public events happening in the 95th district of 

North York, Spring Garden Township, West York, or York City 
please let us know. 

mailto:rephillevans@pahouse.net


  

 

 

SHARE ON FACEBOOK   

 

 

SHARE ON TWITTER   

 

     

  

 

Pennsylvania House Democrats are committed to ensuring better jobs, better 
schools and better communities for all Pennsylvanians. More information on 
these successful efforts is available at pahouse.com/deliveringforpa. 

 

  

 

    

 

   
 

   
   

 

PA House of Representatives Democratic Caucus 
PO Box 202250 Harrisburg, PA 17120-2250 

 
View web version 

 
Visit this page to manage your email preferences. 
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